COVID — 19 — WHAT TO EXPECT

In light of Covid-19 we are following all safety and health protocols as we return back to the studio for

dance classes! We understand this is a difficult time and want to reassure all our dance families that the

safety of our dancers, educators, and families are our first priority! We are implementing the following

health and safety protcols so that we can all return to dance safely:

PHYSICAL DISTANCING

0 We will practice physical distancing in common areas as well as our dance studios
0 Limited class sizes to ensure social distancing
0 Buffer times between classes to limit congestion
0 No parent waiting room — students to be dropped off and picked up at the entrance
e CLEANING
0 Increased daily cleaning and frequent cleaning of frequently touches surfaces
0 Hand Sanitizer will be readily available
0 Dancers will wash hands before and after each class
0 Materials and props will not be shared in classes.
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e MASKS
0 Masks to be worn upon entering building and in any common space. Dancers will not
wear masks for the duration of their dance class
e SAFETY PROTOCOLS
0 Temperature checks to everyone upon entry
0 We ask that no student/parent/staff that is sick, exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19 or
has a fever come into the building. Please notify us if you are exhibiting symptoms.
0 We will implement any required safety protocols set by the Ontario government and

Region of Durham

e  SESSIONAL CLASSES — we will do these on a monthly registration basis while we keep a close eye

on the uncertainty of COVID-19. This allows dancers to commit and enjoy the experience of

dance. Sessions will be continuous meaning it will progress from one month to the next with

the hopes of a full recital program if safety protcols allow.

STAY SAFE



